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South MWrevard

P.0. Box 482
Melbourne, Florida 32902

May 1, 2018

Keiser University
900 S. Babcock Street
Melbourne, FL. 32901

TO Whom it May Concern
Reference: Letter of Commendation

Keiser University recently celebrated its 40th year birthday, which is a testament to its
stability, perseverance and community awareness that an institution of higher education should
be glad to boast about. Those 40 years of existence reflect an institution that is insightful. They
continuously assess the needs of the community and bring programs of training that are relevant
and beneficial to the development of the community. They are a user-friendly institution, which
means their staff ensures the process of enrollment is painless yet efficient, and that they have
one of the best faculty on-hand county-wide. Students are especially pleased with the scheduling
process and the flexibility it allows them for working around their active work and home lives.

What I find to be most impressive about Keiser University is their support of the
community and how they have deeply rooted in the community and work diligently to provide
programs of study that support the workforce demand of Brevard County. Keiser University has
an amazing and dynamic Student Services staff that our community students rave about
constantly. They praise their attentiveness, their nurturing, their accuracy with data, information
and guidance and above all their kindness, that makes them feel a part of the Keiser University
family. My housing nonprofit makes it a point to send prospective students to Keiser University
first and then to a state college, if Keiser cannot meet their needs.

This letter is written with sincerity and honesty. We love Keiser University and hope to
see it around for many years to come. Keep up the good work Keiser University and be assured
we are overjoyed with the institution, professional staff and stellar faculty and adjunct.

IMPrROVING OUR COMMUNITY



